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started her university career in Nijmegen, where she studied Physics, specializing in neurosci-
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After obtaining her bachelor’s degree, Suzanne went on to do her master’s in Biomedical Engi-

neering at the Technical University in Eindhoven. Here, she specialized in Magnetic Resonance 

Imaging under supervision of prof. Klaas Nicolay. Suzanne was first introduced to non-contrast 

body imaging during her internship at King’s College London, where she worked on a non-

contrast technique to visualize the renal arteries under supervision of prof. René Botnar. This 
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University Medical Center Utrecht.

Following her PhD, Suzanne briefly worked at 3mensio, developing machine learning solu-

tions for medical image analysis. Currently, Suzanne works as pulse programming developer of 

novel MR sequences at Philips Healthcare.
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